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STREET LIGHT REPAIR  
We’re sorry that you are near a street light that is not working properly. 
The streetlights in Inland Shores are owned and maintained by Portland General 
Electric. The HOA does not manage them. If you notice that a streetlight is not 
working properly and you wish to report it to PGE, first you'll need to get the 
nearest house address and the numbers off of the metal tags on the pole. Then 
you would call 503-399-7717 or 800-544-1795 to report the outage or you can 
report it online by going to www.portlandgeneral.com. Click on: Outages and 
Safety then Report a Streetlight Problem. 
Please be aware that it can sometimes take PGE quite a while to get to the 
repairs. 
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